
 

 

September 27, 2024 
 

To,                          
Secretary,                                                                         
Listing Department                                                    
BSE Limited                                                                    
Department of Corporate Services Phiroze            
Jeejeebhoy Towers Dalal Street                                
Mumbai – 400 001      
 

Scrip Code: 540952                                                         

Subject: Intimation about listing of 3820827 Equity shares of Re. 1/- each allotted pursuant 
to conversion of warrants issued on preferential basis. 
 

Dear Sir/Ma’am,  

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulation, 2015, we are pleased to inform you that Company has received the Listing approval 
of 3820827 equity shares pursuant to conversion of warrants issued on preferential basis from 
the Bombay Stock Exchange Limited. These shares are ranking pari-passu with the old equity 
shares of the company. 

Further, please find enclosed herewith the copy of Listing Approval of the Bombay Stock 
Exchange Limited according to which the shares of the Company are listed and permitted to trade 
on the Exchange with effect from Friday, September 27, 2024. 

Kindly take the aforesaid information on your records. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully 

For and on behalf of 
Lorenzini Apparels Limited 
 
 
 
Sandeep Jain 
Managing Director & CFO 
DIN: 02365790 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
LOD / PREF / SV / 524/ 2024-2025           " E - Letter "           Thursday, September 26, 2024 
  
The Company Secretary 
LORENZINI APPARELS LIMITED 
C-64, Okhla Industrial Area, Phase-I, New Delhi, Delhi, 110020 
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Re: Trading of 3820827 Equity Shares of Rs. 1.00/- each to be issued at a premium of Rs. 201.24/- 
bearing distinctive numbers from 156689002 to 160509828 issued to Non Promoters on a 
preferential basis pursuant to conversion of warrants.  
  
We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your application and subsequent submissions and have 
pleasure in advising that effective from  Friday, September 27, 2024 the above-mentioned securities 
are listed on the Exchange. 
  
Please refer our Notice No. 20240926-32 dated September 26, 2024  available on our website issued 
in this behalf to the Trading Members of the Exchange, for your information, the contents of which 
may please be checked and confirmed to the Exchange. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
SD/-  
Sabah Vaze  
Senior Manager 
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